
SAY NO TO HUGHES ENERGY

Hughes Energy Group is proposing a disastrous

waste-to-fuel facility at the edge of our

Catskills forests—and uphill from the 

Schoharie Reservoir. The Hughes project 

would have enormous impact on the 

entire region’s ecosystem, quality of 

life and local economies including:

Air and noise pollution

Risk of water pollution

Diesel Truck Traffic

Odor pollution

Exposure to PFAS

Threats to wildlife

Unproven Technology

Misrepresented Scale

TAKE ACTION!

The NYDEC has required Hughes Energy 

LLC to produce an Environmental Impact

Statement (EIS). The public comment period

 is now open through November 30, 2021.

Tell the DEC what you think needs to be 

a part of the Hughes Energy EIS.

Comment.HughesRoxbury2021@dec.ny.gov

WWW.DONTTRASHTHECATSKILLS.ORG

TWITTER @DEFENDCATSKILLS

INSTAGRAM @DONTTRASHTHECATSKILLS

Hughes Energy misrepresents that this

project would replace the existing

Greene-Del Transfer station in

location and scale. However, in this

architect's rendering we can see that

the two proposed buildings are

actually positioned on an adjacent lot.

At 115,000 sq. ft. and 7 stories high,

the proposed waste-to-fuel

processing facility clearly dwarfs 

the existing transfer station.  

Positioned less than 2,000 ft. from the

Schoharie Reservoir, and directly

adjacent to wetlands and watershed

tributaries uphill from the Schoharie

Creek, the facility location threatens

the watershed and drinking water for

more than 9 million New Yorkers.
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